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  BUT SHINE!!

Dear Parents and Pupils,
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Congratulations to our wonderful Primary School who blessed us with the most delicious, scrumptious treats on their Valentine Baker Day! They did very well selling all their goodies and raising R1330!
Thank you Primary School parents for getting behind your children and supplying all the lovely eats. We do appreciate everything you do.



	Primary School

	Mrs McPherson

Juniors
	Minenhle Nzama
- Trying very hard

Yusra Motala

- Good work in cookery

	Miss Horn

[image: image4.wmf]Intermediates
	Thabo Shabalala
- Working well in all subjects

Andiswa Maphumulo

- Good work in cookery

	Mrs Smith

Grade 7
	Madeline Mouton

- working well in all lessons

	Mrs Perold

Computers
	Shannon Nowek
- Working well in computers

	ART
	Asibonge Miya

- Good effort in Art


UPCOMING EVENTS & OUTINGS

WESTVILLE SUPERSPAR TOUR – GR 11 & 12 - Thursday 22nd February
Westville SuperSpar has invited Wendon Academy to visit their store for a guided tour. This will be overseen by Mrs Gooding. The management of Westville SuperSpar will guide our pupils through the basics, surrounding the workings of the supermarket, continuing store related teaching from the hospitality curriculum.

Letters have been sent out to the Grade 11 & 12 parents last week giving details. Please send in all signed reply slips and signed indemnities.
We thank Westville SuperSpar for their generosity and support to Wendon Academy. We are always very grateful.


We are concentrating on these projects for our Outreach Programme at the moment:
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[image: image6.wmf]The Grade Twelve class will be visiting Amaoti / Cogs Feeding Scheme on Tuesday 27th February 2018.  They would like to hand over the collection of Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise to the Kitchen Staff who make sandwiches for the underprivileged.  Please support this initiative and send in a jar of Peanut Butter and Mayonnaise.  This is received with much appreciation and thanks as it is going towards the 120,000 meals they prepare a week.  Please pull out all the stops for this worthy cause.

[image: image7.wmf]Marshmallow Easter Eggs
Sarah Done is a Gr 12 Wendon pupil who is a Girl Guide at First Hillcrest Guide Company. Sarah has requested an appeal to the Wendon pupils for marshmallow easter eggs for the Kwathintwa School of the Deaf in Inchanga. Her goal is to collect 1000 marshmallow eggs to give each child 2 eggs by the 7th March. We would love to assist Sarah in her challenge to support this worthy cause.



A special thank you to those families who have kindly offered to donate flowers for our foyer.  Below, please find the schedule for this term.
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	Term 1

	26th Feb
	Magudulela Family

Sabelo Gr 12

	5th March
	Forde Family

Megan Gr 11

	12th March
	Ndlovu Family

Nokuthokoza Gr 12

	19th March
	Hill Family

Katie Gr 4


[image: image9.wmf]OUTDOOR CHESS SET/PIECES 
We are looking for an outdoor/garden chess set or pieces for our school. If anyone has a set they wish to donate or know where we can purchase a second hand one, kindly contact Mrs Laskey. Your help is greatly appreciated as we have many pupils who enjoy playing this wonderful game.
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The Spell-a-thon will take place on Friday, 2nd March 2018 at Wendon Academy.

The Spell-a-thon sponsor sheets and spelling lists have been handed out to your child.

Your child will have his/her name printed on a plaque which will be placed on the wall in the Wendon Hall if he/she raises more than R100.  If it is more than R500 a larger plaque will be printed.

We encourage each child to participate.  Our continuing fundraising objective is to raise funds for the school. 

All pupils will participate in the Spell-a-thon.

Prizes:  A prize for both the Primary School and the High School will be given to the pupils who raise the most money.  Pupils who obtain 100% will receive a certificate presented to them at assembly.

Your support is sincerely appreciated. Encourage your child and let’s get spelling!!

After the Spell-a-thon, you will be notified as to how much money has been raised by your child. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING SPONSOR SHEETS

Please will you return all your Sponsor Sheets by Wednesday 28th February 2018.  

The money and the form are due by Wednesday 14th March 2018.  

SPONSOR SHEETS AND SPELLING LISTS HAVE BEEN HANDED OUT BY THE CLASS TEACHER TO EACH PUPIL.  PLEASE KEEP IT SAFE.


February
	Thursday 22nd
	Westville SuperSpar Tour Gr 11 & 12
	Info sent home on 13th Feb
Please send in reply slips immediately

	Tuesday 27th 
	Amaoti – Grade 12 only
	Outreach for the whole school – Please send a jar of peanut butter & mayonnaise

	Wednesday 28th
	Spell-a-thon Sponsor sheets 
	Return to school


March
	Friday 2nd 
	Spell-a-thon
	All pupils to participate

	Friday 9th 
	Wendon Gala
	Atholl Heights School – Info to follow

	Tuesday 13th 
	Talking Drums
	Information sent out in February

	Wednesday 14th
	Spell-a-thon Sponsor sheets
	Money to be sent to school

	Monday 19th 

Mon 19th – Tues 20th 
	PS Parent Report Back

Spirit of Adventure Grade12 only
	Leadership camp

	Wednesday 21st
	Human Rights Day
	Public holiday

	Monday 26th 
	HS Parents Evening
	

	Wednesday 28th 
	Civvies Day & Donut Day Grade 9 Fundraiser

End of term 1
	Details to follow


***This Calendar of Events may change from time to time, so please be sure to check it out each week for any updates or amendments***

Have an enjoyable week ahead. 
Kind regards

	
Don’t whine

BUT SHINE!  


Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

	“Do more than belong: participate.

Do more than care: help.

Do more than believe: practise.

Do more than be fair: be kind.

Do more than forgive: forget.

Do more than dream: work.”

– William Arthur Ward
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MAYONNAISE & PEANUT BUTTER FOR THE GRADE 12 OUTREACH TO AMAOTI - 27th FEB

Name: _____________________________________________________  Grade:  ____________

Yes,  I am able to support this cause and herewith send Mayonnaise & Peanut Butter.

